
SUBJECT SELECTION INFORMATION
Year 11 – 2025; Year 12 – 2026

You are invited to attend the Year 11 (2025) Subject Selection
Information Evening. This evening is being held to provide you and your
child with all the information that they need to make informed choices
regarding their future studies at Glenwood High School.

It is important that all students and all parents/carers attend this event to:

- Obtain information on Preliminary and HSC courses offered
at Glenwood High School.

- Learn about NESA (NSW Education Standards Authority)
requirements and our school’s expectations.

- Talk to head teachers and classroom teachers about
courses being offered.

- Understand school procedures for choosing subjects.
- Discuss other educational programs being offered at

Glenwood High School for Year 11 (2025).

Glenwood High School - School Auditorium
Tuesday, 25th June 2024

Arrive: 5:50pm Start: 6.00pm

Mr Steven Fenech
Deputy Principal


